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TOPICS 

 EXTRA MILE RECIPIENT 

 FINALS AT DASS 

 CAMPUS COMMITTEE NEED 

 ASL THIS SUMMER 

 SNL MEETING 

Located in the  ALEC 

AccessAbility 

American Sign Language 
offered on campus this            

summer! 

 

If you are not strong in        
foreign language, have a 

learning disability that         
impacts your foreign            

language abilities, or just 
want to knock out your         

Second Language Proficiency 
requirement in 2 months,  

consider enrolling in American 
Sign Language (ASL) this June 
and July on the main campus. 

 HDEV 1401, 1402. 

Enroll April 6th! 

FINALS AT DASS 

If your professor wants you to test at DASS for finals, LISTEN UP! You 
need to schedule the final using our Online Scheduler as soon as       

possible.  The deadline to schedule is 4/22/15, but spots fill up before 
then, so don’t wait.  If you need to take the final at a different time 

than the class (only for valid reasons), you MUST get written permis-
sion from your professor and forward the email to DASS. We cross-

check them all and could cancel your reservation if you haven’t gotten 
permission. Please don’t wait to tie up these details until the week of 

finals, that causes lots of stress for you and others.  
ACT NOW! 

EXTRA MILE AWARD 
Faculty who go the Extra Mile for Students who Learn Differently 

Congratulate the 2015 Extra Mile Award recipients:  

Martin Camp, Assistant Dean at Dedman Law School 

Ian Harris, Associate Professor, Statistics 

Michele Houston, Senior Lecturer, Journalism 

Want to serve on a campus committee and make a difference?  

We are looking for student representatives to serve on the President’s 
Commission on the Needs of Persons with Disabilities.  This             
commission meets once a month, throughout the year, and is made up 
of faculty, staff and students from across campus offices and                 
departments. We   discuss issues related to disability that are affecting 
our campus and  students. If you’d like to be considered for this, please 
contact Alexa Taylor alexat@smu.edu. 

APRIL 22 @ 5:00 PM           SNL MEETING           Rm 217 LEC                                                                                     

     Students for New Learning (SNL) will hold their final meeting of the spring semester on Wednesday, Apr. 22nd.   

We  welcome guest Annie Bures as she addresses the issue of learning differences beyond college. As a professional 

working at SMU as well as a graduate student, she will answer questions about how her learning difference has         

impacted how she manages the work environment as well as grad school. 5pm, pizza provided!  

    Also, if you are interested in assuming a leadership role in SNL, please express your interest to alexat@smu.edu         

before the 4/22 meeting. We need leaders !  

mailto:alexat@smu.edu

